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Leebcor Services to renovate catering kitchen at the John Marshall in Richmond, Va. 
 
WILLIAMSBURG – August 17, 2012 – Leebcor Services, LLC was awarded a $380,000 
contract to renovate the catering kitchens of Residences at John Marshall in Richmond, Va. at 
the beginning of August.  
 
The renovations will see the replacement and upgrade of the former hotel’s industrial grade 
kitchen equipment, and preparation and serving areas to meet the catering demands of 
Homemades by Suzanne, who are responsible for hosting events in the Residences at the John 
Marshall’s two ballrooms. 
 
Design on this project is complete, with construction to begin in August 2012.  The catering 
kitchens at John Marshall are expected to complete by October 2012.  
 
Leebcor Services, LLC is a general contractor located in Williamsburg, Va., dealing primarily in 
design-build and government contracts.  For more information on Leebcor Services, LLC, visit 
www.leebcorservices.com.  
 
Residences at the John Marshall, a 16-story historic building undergoing extensive renovation, is 
located at Fifth and Franklin Street in downtown Richmond.  Formerly Hotel John Marshall, the 
Residences at John Marshall now houses 238 studio, 1-bedroom, or 2-bedroom apartments; and 
24,000 SF retail space.  For information regarding Residences at the John Marshall, visit 
http://johnmarshallresidences.com/index.php.  
 
Homemades by Suzanne is a small catering company operating out of the Residences at John 
Marshall.  For more information, visit http://www.homemadesbysuzanne.com/. 
 
 

### 
 
For inquiries about Leebcor Services, LLC, please contact Wendy Pope, Marketing Coordinator 
by phone, 757-220-5577, or e-mail, wendy@leebcorservices.com. 


